
YOUR TEACHERS WILL BE MRS ROSE AND MRS HALL 

   

THIS WILL BE YOUR CLASSROOM: 

  

 

Welcome to Year 6 and Heron Class. You will now be top of the school and hopefully ready 

for lots of responsibility and exciting learning! As in Year 5, we will be continuing to focus our 

learning through different Enquiries. These include “Where does our food come from?”, 

“How do we all live together?” and “How big is our footprint?” The Enquiry we will start with, 

is “How are lives saved?”  which will have a Science focus as the lead state of being. In order 

to answer these Enquiry questions, we will be carrying out science investigations, learning 

about different time periods in history, welcoming visitors into class and of course going on 

some exciting trips.  

Being in Year 6 also means that you will have lots of opportunities to take on different roles 

of responsibility, including house captain or school council and being a role model to the rest 

of the children in the school and the best thing of all, you will be able to sit on the benches in 

assembly! In September, we will also be going on our residential trip when you will have the 

opportunity to try out lots of new and exciting sports and activities. 

We are so looking forward to welcoming you back in September and can’t wait to have you in 

Heron Class. In the meantime, relax and have a fantastic Summer! 

 

 

 


